
 
 

Thursday, October 31, 2019 
 
 
Greetings Parents/Guardians; 
 
Ontario has designated the third week of November as Bullying Awareness & Prevention Week.              
Throughout the week of November 18-22, students at St. Clare CES will have an opportunity to                
engage in a number of Bullying Prevention activities. 
 
As part of the activities, students from Grades 1-8 will have an opportunity to participate in Level 1 of                   
the Bully BRAVE Program. These in-class workshops appropriately identify what is bullying and what              
is not, how to address bullying issues (asserting vs aggressing) and positive ways to build one’s                
confidence. These workshops are taking place on Thursday, November 14. 
 
We would like to extend this learning opportunity to our parent community as well. St. Clare CES is                  
partnering up with St. Gregory the Great Academy and St. Agnes of Assis CES to bring the Bully                  
BRAVE program to our parent communities. This parent information night is being held at St. Clare                
CES on ​Tuesday, November 19, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the school library. We hope that you are able                   
to join us to hear the message from the Bully BRAVE program. Thank you to our Catholic School                  
Council for helping to fund this parent engagement night. 
 
For more information on the BRAVE program, including free parent resources, please visit their              
website: ​www.braveeducation.com 
 
In order to confirm the number of seats required, please complete the Google Form to RSVP for the                  
event by clicking on the link: ​RSVP To The BRAVE Parent Presentation 
 
Looking forward to seeing you there. 
 
 

Yours in Partnership, 

 

Mr. F. De Bartolo Mr. V. Galea Ms. A. Filipelli 
Principal (SCE) Principal (SGG) Principal (SAA) 

http://www.braveeducation.com/
https://forms.gle/h78wj7db8pPUoaJ39

